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Jaime Matteoli <jaimematteoli@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 12:04 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am against the CFTC’s proposed 10:1 leverage requirements. These requirements will lead to the destruction of
US retail forex as clients and brokers will move overseas. I for one am already moving my accounts overseas.

Jaime Matteoli
eureka CA, 95503
jaimematteoli@gmail.com


